
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

You might not want to hear it but Christmas, in school terms, is just around the corner and we had our first 

preliminary meeting to kickstart the organisation of one of our biggest school events:  

The Christmas Market  
Saturday 27th November, 1-4 pm 

With bonfire and carol singing 

Due to the ongoing pandemic we are going to have an outdoor Christmas market, with lots of gazebos, so we can all 
spread out a bit more but still enjoy a glass of mulled wine or hot waffles and coming together as a community with 
lots of fun games, tombola, hot food and carol singing.  

We need you! 
To make this event happen, we do need volunteers to organise a stall before the event, man stalls, help set up and 

clear away before and after the event.  Whatever time you can spare, whether it’s for the whole event or just an 

hour – we need you!  If you can’t attend on the day but feel you can help organising resources for a stall before the 

event that would help too! 

As some classes are struggling with volunteers; we are trying a ‘pool system’ whereby we ask all of you what you 

would like to volunteer for and then have the volunteer coordinator contact you with specifics. Kim Allchin has 

offered to be the coordinator. So if any parent, grandparent or older siblings who would be able to help on Saturday 

27th November with either setting up, manning a stall or clearing away could you please get in contact with Kim 

through the PSA email (hawridgepsa@hotmail.com) or your class rep by Friday 22nd October, that would be great!  

This will help us tremendously to see what stalls we can offer at the fair. 

The following stalls/gazebos are on our suggestion list that we would like to see. Please have a look and select one, 

you or your family would be happy to help with:  

 Food & drinks  Christmas crafts 

 Games  Facepaint/ hair glitter and braids, tattoos 

 Christmas trail and snow globe  Sweets Jar and bottle tombola 

 

We’re really excited to be planning our very first outdoor Christmas Market and really hope you will be too! 

Volunteering at the event can be so much fun and very rewarding seeing the children having so much fun! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Your PSA 
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